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LOS ANGELES POLICE DEPARTMENT

OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF THE NORTHEAST CRIME ANALYSIS DETAIL

ATTENTION CAR OWNERS

The Los Angeles Police Department is working to ensure your safety and the protection of your
property.  There has been a considerable increase of Theft from Motor Vehicles in your
neighborhood, specifically license plates and license plate registration tags.  Please make our
job easier by taking a few simple steps to deter crime and assure your vehicle’s security.

� Lock your car
� Do not leave valuables in plain sight inside your vehicle
� Do not leave car phones and accessories visible
� Do not rely on your vehicle trunk to secure valuable items
� Park only in well-lighted areas
� Conduct occasional exterior checks on your vehicle
� Remove old registration tags before putting in the new tag

� Make 2-3 small cuts on your registration tab with a razor blade to make it harder to
remove.

� If you see any suspicious activity, please call Northeast Police Station at (213) 485-
2563 or (877) ASK-LAPD.

� Practice safe driving and always wear your seatbelt.

BE AWARE OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS

DON’T BE A VICTIM!!!!!!
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